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21 October 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Macbeth Performance – Thursday 23 January 2025 
 
The English department are delighted to have secured 90 tickets for a matinee performance of 
‘Macbeth’ at the Norwich Playhouse on Thursday 23 January 2025 at 2:30 pm. ‘Macbeth’ is a GCSE 
text that students will be studying at the beginning of the new Academic Year in September 2025, so 
this would be an invaluable opportunity for students to understand the plot before they even study it. 
 
Coaches will depart from Taverham High School at 1:30 pm to arrive in time for the matinee 
performance at 2:30 pm. This is at the end of lunch so students will take their lunch break as normal. 
The performance is 2 hours 45 minutes long and the return coach will depart the Norwich Playhouse 
at 5:30 pm, so traffic dependent we should arrive back at Taverham High School between 6:15 pm and 
6:30 pm.  
 
Please ensure that travel arrangements are made for your child/ward to be collected from school at 
this later time. If you would prefer to collect your child/ward from the Norwich Playhouse a letter will 
be required, in advance, and you will need to collect them in person from the Norwich Playhouse for 
safeguarding purposes. 
 
The cost of the trip is £19.30, which is non-refundable and payable online via WisePay. As there are 
only 90 places available, the tickets will be allocated on a ‘first-come-first-served’ basis and all 
payments must be made by Friday 1 November 2024. 
 
If your child/ ward is eligible for Pupil Premium and you require assistance, please email our Finance 
Department at: finance@taverhamhigh.org 
 
We are delighted to run this trip and hope that your child/ward will be able to attend. Shakespeare 
brought to life is such a fantastic opportunity and one that will undoubtedly help the students 
understanding of the play in preparation for their English Literature GCSE. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms M Hollis 
KS4 English Lead 
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